
   

 

 

 

FIRST AMENDMENT  

INTERGOVERNMENTAL AGREEMENT 

CO-RESPONDER SERVICES 

 

This FIRST AMENDMENT (“Amendment”) to the Intergovernmental Agreement for Co-Responder 

Services with a start date of January 1, 2024 (“IGA”) is entered into between the Board of County 

Commissioners of Boulder County on behalf of the County of Boulder, State of Colorado, a body 

corporate and politic, for the benefit of the Community Services Department (“County”) and Town of 

Erie, a State of Colorado municipality (the “Municipality”).  

 

1. Modifications. Section 4 of the IGA is deleted in its entirety and replaced with the following: 

“4.  Payment for Services. In consideration of the Services performed by the County during 

calendar year 2025, and subject to the conditions contained in this IGA, the Municipality 

will pay County in the amount $236,637.41.” 

2. Effective Date. This Amendment is effective as of January 1, 2025. 

3. Limits of Effect. The IGA and all prior amendments, if any, remain in full force and effect 

except as specifically modified by this Amendment. 
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IN WITNESS WHEREOF, the Parties have executed and entered into this Amendment as of the latter day 

and year indicated below. 
 

 
 

SIGNED for and on behalf of Board of County 

Commissioners of Boulder County 

SIGNED for and on behalf of 
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